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Entech Offices Temporarily Closed; Employees Working Remotely 
 
 
READING, PA – Entech Engineering, Inc.  (Entech), announced that effective March 
18, 2020, all corporate offices will be closed until further notice. Entech employees 
have been asked to work remotely from home.  
 
With our current IT systems we are able to effectively transition to a non-centralized 
work environment very quickly. Other than having face to face meetings in our office, 
our clients and suppliers should see no significant change in our business operations. 
 
This announcement comes at the request of federal and state government leaders, that 
non-essential business close to minimize the risk of exposure to and spread of the 
COVID-19 virus. 
 
Company President, Jeffrey C. Euclide, PE said,  
 

“We want to move through this unprecedented situation with 
utmost care in order to protect and help our employees and their 
families.  Keeping our employees and their family members 
healthy is a top priority, and we want to help combat the spread of 
the virus to others.” 

 
All contact phone numbers remain unchanged, as the numbers will be digitally re-
routed. 
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